
 

To the Aktis Group, 

 

On the occasion of the opening of Aktis (Chongqing) Investment Fund 

Management Company Limited, I would like to convey my warm 

congratulations.  

 

I wish you a sound collaboration with Chongqing government and local 

partners. I hope you will bring benefits to investors and contribute to the 

development of Chongqing, as well as western China with your advanced 

ideas and excellent management. 

 

                                            

C. H. Tung 

21 June, 2011 

 

 

 


